
Miss Wimperis says...

What a wonderful, busy half term we have had! A huge

thank you to all the families who contributed to the local

food bank today. We were overwhelmed with donations! 

We hope that everyone has a wonderful half term, if you

are looking for fun, free things to do then please have a

look at the ‘What’s on in Oldham’ brochure. 

Next half term, our Year 1 children will have their phonics

screening check so please ensure they are reading every

day! #readachievesucceed
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Attendance
Champions!

Year 5
98.3%

Our attendance target is
96%.

#everydaycounts

Our wonderful Reception class performed their class assembly this morning.

They shared their learning all about AMAZING animals. They were truly amazing

and we are so proud of the confidence they showed sharing their knowledge!

Thank you to all the parents who came to watch! 

#beaperformer



‘Westwood in Action’
#beafundraiser 

Terrific Trips!
This week Y5 have been on

a very exciting trip to
George Street Chapel to
understand more about

what life was like for
Victorian children in the

home and at school.

A huge thank you to everybody that contributed to our

local food bank for our non-uniform today! Our School

Council and Eco-Council did a fantastic job of organising  

They will weigh our contributions and let us know how

heavy it was! Well done everybody!



Check out the School Spider App or
www.westwoodacademy.org for school updates

and class blogs!

Stars of the week!
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